13% September 2016

Planning Advice and Information Service
London Borough of Camden

2nd Floor,

5 Pancras Square

¢/o Town Hall,

Judd Street

London WC1H 9JE

To whom it may concern,

Re Planning application - 37/39 Rudall Crescent

We write in support of the planning application for the above properties.

We are relieved that the applicant is applying for proposals for an overall scheme that now
excludes a basement. The new proposals when constructed will cause far less of a
disturbance than the basement development would have done.

The proposed changes are modest and in-line with what has been approved before for these
properties and are also simitar to work that we have received planning permission for and
undertaken.

We encourage the Council to grant planning permission for the application.

[ Alan Brown
Maureen Bancroft

35 Rudalt Crescent



